
  
 

 

 

 

 

Sensory processing difficulties 

in the early years 
 

 

SENDIASS is hosting a relaxed online session for parents and carers 
to help parents understand how we use our senses to navigate 
everyday life and react to the world around us.   
 

The presentation will be delivered by a member of Suffolk’s Early 

Years and Childcare Service and will explain how children take 

sensory information in and relate it to the behaviour that comes out. 

The session will explore:  
 

• how children process information through their sensory systems 
 

• what sensory processing difficulties are 
 

• how sensory processing difficulties might present in children 0-5 
years old 
 

• some simple strategies and resources that can support young 
children with sensory processing difficulties 

 

16th June 2023    10am – 11:30am 
 

 

Click here to register 
 

Early Years and Childcare Service 

 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/sensory-processing-difficulties-in-the-early-years-tickets-577538090977

